
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We were informed by Olympia Trust Company with respect to the above 
proposed  
regulatory changes regarding investments. Being Canadian investors we 
hereby  
express our objection to these proposals and do not want to divulge our  
personal financial information to sales people in the process of our  
investment. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Ann O'Reilly - 343 Mountain Park Drive S.E. Calgary, Alberta T2Z 2N9 
 
Joseph Ng - 199 Shawinigan Drive S.W. Calgary, Alberta T2Y 2W3 


